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Discontinuation of Coverage for OTC At-Home COVID-19 Tests

Effective October 1, 2024 the Louisiana Medicaid Pharmacy Program has approved the
discontinuation of coverage for OTC at-home COVID-19 tests as a pharmacy benefit. As a
result, the National Drug Codes (NDCs) associated with these tests will be non-payable and
claims will deny at the point of sale (POS).

Additionally, please note that the COVID-19 state plan amendments will end on September
30, 2024.

For questions or concerns contact UnitedHealthcare Community Plan at 1-866-675-1607.



